Feedback from CCEEPRC 2017 Annual Meeting

EMAIL INVITATION/SCRIPT TO CCEEPRC MEMBERS

SUBJECT: CCEEPRC 2017 Annual Meeting: Will you share your thoughts?

Hello Consortium members,

Thank you attending CCEEPRC 2017! We are seeking your feedback on programming for the CCEEPRC 2017 Annual Meeting so that we can continue to improve our programming for future CCEEPRC meetings. If you haven't already, would you please take 8 minutes to share your experience of the CCEEPRC 2017 Annual Meeting?

Information shared in the evaluation is kept private. Completing the evaluation is completely voluntary.

[INSERT LINK TO SURVEY HERE]

Thank you in advance for sharing your thoughts and time!

On behalf of OPRE Child Care Research Team,

Tracy Carter Clopet, Ph.D., Contract Social Science Research Analyst, Tracy.Clopet@acf.hhs.gov Ann C. Rivera, Ph.D., Social Science Research Analyst, Ann.Rivera@acf.hhs.gov Ivelisse Martinez-Beck, Ph.D., Senior Social Science Research Analyst and Child Care Research Team Leader, Ivelisse.MartinezBeck@acf.hhs.gov

Office of Planning, Research and Evaluation Administration for Children and Families US Department of Health and Human Services

The Paperwork Reduction Act Burden Statement: This collection of information is voluntary and will be used in planning future CCEEPRC meetings. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 8 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and reviewing the collection of information. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. The OMB control number for this collection is 0970-0401 and it expires 05/31/2018.